
Review of New School Construction Costs:  
 
I will be presenting you a spreadsheet with the break 
down of the costs of construction for the new school. 
 
To give you a little background the board in 2009 put 
together an assigned fund account for New School 
Construction.  The initial amount was $250,000.00 and 
additional dollars were added at later dates.  The total 
funds in this assigned account was $600,000.00 
 
The dollars in the assigned account were used for the costs 
of the two referendums and the miscellaneous costs 
incurred by the district leading up the construction of the 
new school.  These assigned dollars were available to be 
utilized for the new school construction.  
 
In the 2018 – 19 school year, the remainder of the these 
funds have been spent on the final payments to Wieser 
Brothers, ATS&R and the development and construction 
of our athletic fields. 
 
   
 
   
 


